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June 4, 2012

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Attention: 	David W. Danner
	Executive Director and Secretary

RE:	Docket UE-111880 – PacifiCorp’s Demand-side Management Business Plan Revisions

Pursuant to Docket UE-111880, Order 01, Condition (5), PacifiCorp, d.b.a. Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp or Company) submits to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) revisions to its Demand-side Management (DSM) Business Plan.  This report was originally provided as Appendix 7, in the Ten-year Achievable Conservation Potential and Biennial Conservation Target for 2012 and 2013, and filed with the Commission on January 31, 2012.  Attached please find one original and two (2) copies of PacifiCorp’s Revised DSM Business Plan.

As outlined in Condition (5) of the Order, PacifiCorp is required to “maintain its conservation tariffs on file with the Commission. Program details about specific measures, incentives and eligibility requirements must be filed as tariff attachments or as revisions to PacifiCorp’s DSM Business Plan.” Enclosed are program revisions to the DSM Business Plan that reflect changes to the FinAnswer Express and Home Energy Savings programs as well as the addition of the Home Energy Reports program and the cancellation of the Energy Education program.

Modifications were made to the FinAnswer Express and Home Energy Savings programs to improve customer participation, comply with code changes, align incentives with changing measure costs and savings estimates and improve cost effectiveness. The Home Energy Reports program is being added to the DSM Business plan as a means to better inform residential customers about their energy usage by providing comparative energy usage data for similar homes located in the same geographical area. The Home Energy Report provides the customer with information on how to modify their energy usage, which can lead customers to modify behavior and/or make structural, equipment, lighting or appliance changes and reduce their overall electric energy consumption. 

The termination of Schedule 113, Energy Education Program is currently before the Commission with a requested effective date of July 1, 2012. All of these changes have been discussed at various times with the Washington DSM Advisory Group over the last year.



If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact Carla Bird at (503) 813-5269.


Sincerely,



William R. Griffith
Vice President of Regulation
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